
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Supplier Testimonial 
 

We purchased a Bema CNC tube bending machine from an Italian 
supplier. Unfortunately, after sales support in the UK was limited so we 
had to find an alternative company who could support us when we had a 
problem.  

One day our CNC controller failed and was no longer supported, finding 
support and spare parts was extremely difficult. The controller needed 
updating and it appeared a straight retrofit was not possible.  

We came across Tube and Pipe Bending Machines, run by John Owen 
and Craig Webster and they were able to help by retrofitting the Phenix 
MORE Control.  

It was clear that they had many years’ experience of working with tube 
bending machines and were able to fit the controller in a relatively short 
period of time.  

Our operators were given full training by Craig and very quickly became 
familiar with the controls. Our machine went from being virtually scrap to 
producing quality parts with a lot more control over the bending axis.  

The control has proven to be reliable and to this day the machine 
continues to produce good quality parts.  

I would not hesitate to recommend John and Craig when you are 
considering updating your machine.  

 

Jason Duval, Production Director 


